
 

 

 

CIR/32/2023-24 Date: 12th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from Amanora School! 
 

We are pleased to inform you that a Field Trip to The Tribal Research and Training Institute, Pune has 

been arranged for the students of Grade IV on Wednesday, 18th October 2023. The visit will be carried 

out during the school hours. This field visit is aimed at showcasing the Art and cultural heritage in the 

urban areas of our country. The school’s Health, Safety and Child Protection (HSCP) team has done a 

detailed Risk Assessment of the Venue and have found it to be safe for the students and staff. The 

school management and staff will take every adequate precaution to protect and safeguard the welfare 

of the students in their care during the trip. 
 

Kindly send your ward in regular school uniform (including tie, belt, shoes, ID Card) for the trip. Please 

provide a regular school bag with the student diary and a notebook along with tiffin and water bottle. 

Parents are also requested to sign the Parent Consent Form in the student diary after page 167, latest 

by Friday, 13th October 2023. 

It may be noted that in the absence of the duly filled out Consent Form your ward will not be taken for 

the trip and will have to avail holiday. 
 

Best regards, 
 

For Amanora School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Madulikka K Sharma 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


